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 To all City, Town & Community Councils,
 
We are aware that due to meeting dates, a number of City, Town and Community Councils 
are having difficulty in responding to the Denbighshire Replacement LDP – Draft Preferred 
Strategy consultation and Candidate Sites Register by 30 August 2019. We very much 
value the contributions from city, town and community councils and would be happy to 
receive the comments from your councils as soon as possible after your meetings but no 
later than 5pm 27th September 2019.
 
We trust that this assists City, Town and Community Councils and would appreciate 
receiving comments as early as possible.
 
Cofion cynnes / Kind regards,

Strategic Planning and Housing
Denbighshire County Council
Planning & Public Protection Services
Caledfryn, Denbigh
Tel:   01824 706916
Email: planningpolicy@denbighshire.gov.uk
Website: www.denbighshire.gov.uk
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